भारत का प्रधान कौंसल शिकागो



CONSUL GENERAL OF INDIA CHICAGO

17 February 2020

Dear Mr. Sathish,

I am pleased to learn about the constitution of the Board of Directors of the Indian Association of St. Louis for 2020-21 at the General Body meeting held on 01 February 2020.

I would like to compliment both the outgoing as well as the incoming members of the Board of Directors for their commitment to the community service, and in advancing India-US partnership. The Consulate looks forward to its continued partnership with the leadership of the Indian Association of St. Louis and all its members in further strengthening friendship and cooperation between India and U.S.

Best Wisher,

Yours sincerely,

Sudhakar Dalela

Mr. Sathish Nanjappa President Indian Association of St. Louis P.O. Box # 6282 St. Louis, MO 63006